
Dear FXAM family members, 

We are excited to announce that the University of Michigan has received IRB approval to participate in 

the Neuren NNZ-2566 drug trial! We would like to begin with pre-screening phone interviews as soon as 

possible. Please see the attached documents for detailed information on this drug trial which is for males 

with Fragile X Syndrome who are between 12-45 years old. 

Families who are interested in having their sons participate in the study should call my direct office line: 

734-615-3591. I will be scheduling 15-20 minute pre-screening phone interviews based on my schedule 

and the family’s schedule. If I am not available when you call, please leave me a voicemail message 

containing the following: 

1. Parent's name (please state clearly) 

2. Your son’s (or sons’) name(s) (please state clearly AND spell) and date(s) of birth. 

3. Clearly state the best number for me to call back at (leaving a secondary number if possible 

would be helpful too) and when would be a good time for me to return your call. 

If you have any questions, please let me know. Thank you! 

 

Kailey Owens, MS, CGC 

Genetic Counselor, Pediatric Genetics/Fragile X Clinic 

University of Michigan 

Phone: (734) 615-3591 

kmowens@med.umich.edu 


